
PUBLIC NOTICE  

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 PROCUREMENT POLICY AND COMPLIANCE MONITORING BOARD 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Wednesday, January 19, 2022 

Attorney General’s Procurement Policy and Compliance Monitoring Board meeting 

has been cancelled. 

The next PPCMB meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 2:00 

p.m.  The meeting will be held and conducted by a telephone conference call.  

Members of the public wishing to attend should contact Kathy Tedesco, Board 

Secretary at Kathleen.tedesco@ilag.gov , prior to the start of the meeting.     

 

 
Office of the Attorney General 

James R. Thompson Center 
100 West Randolph Street, Room 11-722A 

Chicago, Illinois 60601 
 

Office of the Attorney General 
500 S. 2nd Street, 2nd Floor Conference Room 

Springfield, Illinois 62706 
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